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Mr. Lenner, 
  
As we discussed today, you have no ethics conflicts under the County Code if you choose to publicly 
support a candidate for city mayor while serving as a City of Miami advisory board member. You said 
that you are considering making a contribution, holding a fundraising event at your house, and/or 
placing a sign in front of your house on behalf of a candidate. 
  
You stated that you were recently appointed to the city’s Finance Committee, an advisory board that 
reviews and makes recommendations regarding the issuance of debt obligations and the management 
of outstanding debt. Finance Committee members are chosen because of their professional abilities to 
apprise the city of credit worthiness, security, repayment of debt obligations, and related matters. 
  
I recommended that you speak to the city attorney assigned to the Finance Committee to confirm that 
no other ordinances limit the outside activities you described. 
  
Please feel free to contact me if I can be of further assistance. 

  
Sincerely, 
  
Victoria Frigo, Staff Attorney 
Miami-Dade Co. Commission on Ethics 
Direct Phone: 305.350.0601                        
Fax: 305.579.0273 

 
  
19 West Flagler St., Suite 820 
Miami, FL 33130 
  
“Delivering Excellence Every Day.”  Miami-Dade County is a public entity subject to Chapter 119 of the Florida Statutes 
concerning public records. E-mail messages are covered under such laws and thus subject to disclosure. 
  


